
Real estate wholesalers and ads  
Two bills related to the Texas Real Estate Commission—House Bill 2534, by Rep. John Kuempel, and 
Senate Bill 2212, by Sen. Kelly Hancock—were heard in their respective committees this week. The 
House Licensing and Administrative Procedures Committee and the Senate Business and Commerce 
Committee left the bills pending, so they will be voted on at future meetings. 
  
TAR testified in support of both bills, as they protect consumers from misleading real estate 
advertisements and require disclosure from real estate wholesalers. 
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